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  Date: 20-11-2020 

Dear Partner, 

 
We at Zomato Feeding India would like to sincerely thank ​‘The Plated Project’ for your contribution of Rs.                                   

1,75,000 towards the COVID-19 Relief Fund through October 2020. These funds have helped us distribute                             
37,500 meals across multiple cities in India. 

You have our sincerest gratitude for your dedicated effort in helping us spread awareness about our                               
initiative and look forward to partnering with them in the future. 
 

Zomato Feeding India is a not for profit initiative to reduce the problem of hunger in India. We have a                                       
growing network of over 28,800 volunteers (Hunger Heroes) and are present across 181 cities in India                               

where we have served over 12 crore meals to those in need so far. 

For more information on our initiatives you can visit our website www.feedingindia.or/donate. 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

 

Chaitanya Mathur 

Head - Zomato Feeding India 
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